Massaro Corporation

CENTRAL BLOODBANK

ABLOOD SYSTEMS BLOOD CENTER

Spring Blood Drive

Thursday, May 31, 2018
7:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Base Camp Conference Room

To commemorate Mother’s Day, every participating donor will receive a thank you card with
quotes of gratitude from moms whose children are being treated for cancer and other
medical conditions that require blood and blood product transfusions.

Thank you Item: Thank you cards containing a blood drop shaped seed paper that

can be immediately planted.

To schedule an appointment:

Please visit centralbloodbank.org and enter group code NO30 or
contact Michelle Gruseck at mgruseck@massarocg.com.
You can also download our blood donor mobile app.

Appointments recommended. Walk-ins welcome.
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Promotion runs the date of the individualgve as listed above. When offered, all giveaways, prizes and tickets are non-transferable, nonrefundable, not redeemable for cash and while supplies last.
Must be at least 18 years of age (16 - 17 years of age with signed parental consent) for actual donation, and due to gaming laws, must be at least 18 years of age to be entered into a random
drawing. ITxM and Central Blood Bank employees and their immediate families are not eligible to participate. Void where prohibited by law. Please bring ID with you on the day of donation. Proper ID
is required to donate blood. A Central Blood Bank or military ID, driver's license, passport, or employee or student ID with picture and full name are all approved forms of ID. Birth certificate along

with a picture ID that includes the donor's full name will also be accepted.

Thank you for

giving moms

By giving blood, you have also given hope to moms whose
children are being treated for cancer and other medical
conditions. Your blood has helped these kids survive. And
because you’ll probably never meet them, their moms are
sending you these words of gratitude and love.
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During my daughter Maddalena’s first 40 days of
life, she needed more than 40 blood products.
Her healing would not have been possible without
the sincere generosity of complete strangers who
came out to donate. Donating blood is a simple
act of kindness with such an enormous impact.
Maddalena’s story is one of healing and hope.

— Nancy Tray

Gavin needed blood and platelets many

times during his grueling yearlong battle with
Ewing’s sarcoma. Thanks to generous donors,
they were available. Once a sick child receives
blood, you see such a difference. Within just

a couple of hours you get your child back. §L \(d

They’re almost out of hope and that just puts j 2\

the hope right back into them.
— Bonnie Campbell )
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